
 

 

 

 
Station Representative Election Update 

 
 
We have identified a minor clerical error in the election ballots that have been sent 

out by TrueBallot whereas the listed election dates are not consistent. As a reminder, 

the Station Representative Election will close on March 19, at 1200 central.  

 

The voting instructions and P.I.N. that eligible voters have received, and will continue 

to receive, are valid and will be used when casting your ballot. If you have not yet 

received a ballot in the mail by March 5, please contact the TWU Local 555 office to 

verify your voting status and receive a new P.I.N. 

 

Voting polls will close on Wednesday, March 19, at 1200 central and the results will 

be posted by 1200 central on Thursday, March 20.  

 

In Solidarity,  

 

Your TWU Local 555 Election Committee 


